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EXCELSIOR ALUMNI ASSOCIATION OF FLORIDA, INC,

1991 SW 94th Terrace
Miramar, Fl 33025

xlcrflorida@aol.com 

October 6, 2007

The Excelsior Alumni Association of Florida was pleased to have donated US$1,500.00 to support the reinstatement of the 6th Form at XLCR.  We understand that classes and administration have been going very well and trust that our donation was beneficial to the welfare of the school and the students.  As we close our accounting records for 2007, we would like to receive the receipts for the items purchased that total US$1,500.00.  Please forward the receipts no later than October 31, 2007 to the Association at the above address.  If there are questions, please let us know.  Thanks.
Sincerely,

Corneld Lindo
President

